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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
To:   Utah Division of Public Utilities 
 
From:  Public Service Commission of Utah 
  Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
 
Date:   April 18, 2016 
 
Subject: Extension of Time Requested for the Final Evaluation Report of PacifiCorp’s 

Energy Balancing Account (“EBA”) Pilot Program, Docket No. 09-035-15 
 
 
On April 14, 2016, the Utah Division of Public Utilities filed a memorandum requesting 
additional time for completion of its evaluation report of PacifiCorp’s EBA pilot program, 
pursuant to the June 25, 2014 Settlement Stipulation approved by the Commission in Docket No. 
13-035-184.     
 
The Commission grants the extension of the EBA pilot program evaluation report deadline to 
May 20, 2016. 


